
 

 

     UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 

                                               REGION 5 

                           77 WEST JACKSON BOULEVARD 

                                  CHICAGO, IL  60604-3590 
 

 

 

 

Via Electronic Mail Only 

 

February 22, 2023 

 

Clifford Wright 

Project Engineer 

Gannett Fleming 

8040 Excelsior Dr, Suite 330,  

Madison, WI 53717 

 

RE:  National Presto Industries Work Plan for the Shutdown of Extraction Well EW-6. 

 

Dear Mr. Wright: 

 

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) in consultation with the Wisconsin 

Department of Natural Resources (WDNR) have received and reviewed the revised Work Plan 

for a 12-Month Trial Shutdown of Extraction Well EW-6 (workplan) dated January 2023 by 

Gannett Fleming (GF) on behalf of the Potential Responsible Parties for the National Presto 

Industries, Inc. Superfund Site in Eau Claire, Eau Claire County, Wisconsin. The revisions to the 

workplan adequately address the previous comments made, the agencies approve this workplan. 

 

 

Should you have any questions, please call me at 312-353-8892 or by e-mail at 

lautenbach.glenn@epa.gov. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Glenn Lautenbach 

Remedial Project Manager 

      Superfund & Emergency Management Division 

 

cc: C. Sykora, WDNR, via e-mail only  

 C. Payne,   GF, via e-mail only 
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